Notification of Pest Control

State Law (House Bill 2135, Chapter 102) requires
the school district to notify parents, legal
guardians, and employees 48 hours prior to
pest/week control treatments.

In accordance with these requirements, Essential
Pest, vendor for pesticide treatment, will visit our
school once month to inspect building exteriors,
kitchen areas, and restrooms, and to perform pest
control treatments of those areas, as required.
Our current pest control program does not include
pesticide applications inside classrooms. Such
applications are performed only if infestation
occurs. Essential Pest will treat Canyon View on
the third Tuesday of each month.

Additional information may be obtained from the
Environmental Health and Safety office at the
district office at 299-6446.



